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Sutton, Gregory (DEC)

From: Forcucci, Matthew J (HEALTH)
Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2014 2:10 PM
To: Sutton, Gregory (DEC)
Subject: Nash Road

 
I forgot to send this earlier. 
 
 

Update issued on Wheatfield landfill remediation  
Posted: Wednesday, October 22, 2014 3:00 am  

Staff reports  

A project to remediate a Town of Wheatfield landfill, which has been used to store materials from Love Canal 
since the 1960s, will begin this week.  

The first phase of the remediation will begin with the removal of trees and brush from the site. A fence will also 
go up that will close off the remediation site as well as an access road leading to the site from Nash Road. This 
is expected to take two weeks.  

Another two weeks will be spent installing sheeting piling and dewatering the excavation. Following this will 
be a four-week session in which the contaminated materials will be excavated and disposed of at an off-site 
location.  

Following the removal of the polluted soil, two weeks will be allotted for site restoration and to use clean soil to 
refill the excavated area.  

For further information, Wheatfield residents have been instructed to contact Greg Sutton at the DEC or visit 
www.dec.ny.gov/chemical/98693.html. The website provides a timeline for the project which will be updated as 
progress continues. 

 
 
Matthew J. Forcucci 
Public Health Specialist III 
Bureau of Environmental Exposure Investigation 
New York State Department of Health 
584 Delaware Ave. 
Buffalo, NY  14202 
Phone: 716‐847‐4501 
Fax: 716‐847‐3172 
 
matthew.forcucci@health.ny.gov 
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